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PSA Extends Deadline for the Submission of Abstracts 
for the 15th National Convention on Statistics (NCS)

The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA), thru the 15th National Convention on 
Statistics (NCS) Working Group on Scientific Program, extends the deadline for the 
submission of abstracts for the 15th National Convention on Statistics (NCS) 
until 15 July 2022.

Abstract and information sheet are to be submitted to the 15th NCS Secretariat at 
15thNCS@gmail.com. Notification of acceptance/non-acceptance will be issued 
by 29 July 2022. Deadline for the submission of manuscripts is 15 August 2022. 
For further inquiries on the papers accepted for the Convention, contact the 15th NCS 
Working Group on Scientific Program through:

To know the latest news and updates on the Convention, please visit the NCS website 
at https://psa.gov.ph/ncs/announcement/15th.

Ms. Wilma A. Guillen
Assistant National Statistician
Chairperson, Working Group on Scientific Program 
16th Floor, ETON Centris, Cyberpod Three, 
EDSA cor., Quezon Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
Telephone No.: 8376-1883; 8376-1928
Email Addresses: 15thNCS@gmail.com; w.guillen@psa.gov.ph; or 

wda.guillen@gmail.com;

PSA Complex, East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Telephone: (632) 8938-5267
www.psa.gov.ph
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DENNIS S. MAPA, Ph.D.
Undersecretary
National Statistician and Civil Registrar General, 
and 33rd NSM/15th NCS Steering Committee Chairperson
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